Faulk, Camilla

From: Ken n Kasie Kuiken [kex2@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 1:36 PM

To: Faulk, Camilla

Subject: General Rule 34 and 43

Dear Ms. Faulk

I believe that proposed rules, GR 34 and 43 would advance accessibility to justice for low income citizens. Al
this time, even if the filing fee is waived, the Petitioner in a domestic relations case has to pay $50 for the
facilitator fee in Whatcom County’s Superior Court. For many low income parents, coming up with $50 is a
tremendous struggle. Both GR 34 and 43 would ease the expenses incurred by low income pro se litigans.
However, GR 34 should provide for a full waiver of all fees for people below the federal poverty guidelines.

Thank you,
Kasie Kuiken
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